
The City Council of the City of Commerce 

Thanks 

Elisa Padilla 

For bringing awareness to the significance of voluntary organ donation. Your advocacy for this 

important issue shines a light on both the need for organs and the humanitarianism in saving and 

prolonging another person’s life. 

Presented this 17
th

 day of April 

___________________________ 

Oralia Y. Rebollo 

Mayor 


